Mr. James Eelly, Chairman

Atamic Safety and Licensing Board
Nuclear Regulatory Camnission
Washington, D.C., 20555

Re: San Onofre Licensing Hearings
Dear Mr. Eelly:
This letter is sent to you on behalf o1 myself and all of my friends.
We are asking that evacuation plans be drawn up prior to testing of
che San Onofre new plant. This seems to be the proper approach to us, and

we welcame your support in joining us in moving in this prudent direction.

We will watch your decisions carefully and hope to be able to support
them fully.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,
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The Mothers, Fathers and Children
of California
Marina del Rey, CA 90291




